
St. Mary's is a Stewardship Parish, comprised of the faith�filled communi�es of St. Mary's Church and St. James Chapel. Together, we are 

devoted to the spreading of the Gospel message of Jesus Christ through deeds, prayer and the �

sacrificial giving of our Time, our Talent and our Treasure.�

Saint Mary's Parish Bulletin 

 

�

Pastor� Rev. Paul Desmarais �

Pastor Emeritus� Rev. John F. Heaney

Deacon Assistant� Rev. Mr. John S. Shea

Deacon Assistant� Rev. Mr. Paul A. Theroux

Deacon Assistant� Rev. Mr. Ray Castaldi

Director of Rel. Ed.� Sally Lambert 401�213�6276�

Parish Manager� Doug Noble 401�225�8818 �

Parish Accountant� Brenda DeMerchant

Parish Secretary� Dolly Theroux�

Parish Main. Supervisor         Tom Tetzner�

�

�

St. Mary's Parish & Rectory� (401) 364�7214 �

Society of St. Vincent de Paul� (401) 364�9413�

 

St. Mary's Parish Website & email Address

dolly@stmjparish.org

dnoble@stmjparish.org stmjparish@aol.com

�

�

� Please call rectory in advance.�

Marriage� Please call Fr. Paul at least one year in 

� advance.�

Priesthood� Please call the Office of Voca.ons�

� (401) 831�8011�

�

�

St. Mary’s �

4:00pm�

10:00am�

Holy Day of Obliga3on� 7:00pm�

Confessions � Saturdays�  3:15pm to 3:45pm�

�

�

5:30pm�

8:30am�

Monday � Friday� 8:30am�

Holy Day of Obliga3on� 8:30am�

�

Summer Weekend Schedule �

(Effec�ve Memorial Day thru Labor Day)�

�

5:30 pm�

8:00am, 9:15am, 10:30am�

�

Rosary:�

Monday thru Friday� 8:00am�

Confessions:�

Saturdays� 4:45pm to 5:15pm�

�

Adora
on: Mary, Mother of Mercy Eucharis
c Chapel�

Monday through� 9:00am�

Wednesday � 7:00pm�

Holy Hour Wednesday� 7:00pm � 8:00pm�

Healing Service Wednesday� 8:00pm�

Healing Mass second Sunday of the month �

Sept�June� 2:00pm�

 

437 Carolina Back Road Carolina, RI 02812�

�

2079 Matunuck School House Rd

Charlestown, RI 02813�



�

�

Saturday, November 10, 2018�

5:30 pm�St. James�Jean Hopko�

Sunday, November 11, 2018�

8:30 am�St. James�Dolores Waterhouse�

�

MASS INTENTIONS NEXT WEEKEND�

Saturday, November 17,  2018�

St. Mary’s/St. James�None�

Sunday, November 18, 2018�

St. Mary’s/St. James�None�

�

�

�

�

�

Here is a list of the dates for November:�

November 11� for the Healing Mass for selected 

Confirmation Candidates at St James Chapel�

November 18�PEP at CMS��

�

Please contact Sally Lambert for any questions concerning 

our program.�

stmj.dre@aol.com�

�

Dates for December Parish Enrichment Program:�

December 9 �

��������������� First Communion Meeting at St. Mary’s 9:00 am, 

mass at 10:00.�

Confirmation 10:00 mass at St. Mary’s, then stay to help 

with Pageant.�

Christmas Pageant!� 11:15 am start.� We need Mary, 

Joseph, shepherds, kings, angels, trumpeter, innkeeper and a 

star! Please contact Sally Lambert to join. Rehearsal TBA.�

December 16�

PEP at the Chariho Middle School 10:00�

December 24�

Christmas Vigil Mass at St. Mary’s 4:00 pm�

�

�

THANKSGIVING DAY MASS�

Our parish will come together once again on 

Thanksgiving Day, Thursday, November 22, at  St. 

James Chapel at 8:30 am to give Him thanks for the 

many gifts and benefits He has bestowed upon us and 

this great land of ours.�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

“Receive our Lord, and keep Him as long as 

you can. Make plenty of room for Him 

within you. To let Jesus Christ increase in 

one’s soul is the most perfect act of love.”�

�

�St. Peter Julian Eymard,�How to Get More out 

of Holy Communion�

�

The Adoration Chapel will be closed on 

Monday, November 12

th

 in observance of 

Veterans Day.�

�

Beginning in January, a sub will be needed at 2 

pm on Wednesdays.  Are you available for a 

week or two?�

�

Please contact Carol Sullivan at 401�265�9255 

with any questions.�

�

To add someone to the prayer list, please call 

Gerry Theroux at 401 783�1943 or email 

gerryt10@earthlink.net.�

�

Adoration Chapel Hours are:�

Monday 9 am � 8 pm�

�

Tuesday and Wednesday�

6 am � 8 pm�

(Rosary/Mass 8 am � 9 am each day)�

�

Wednesday 7 pm � 8 pm�

HOLY HOUR IN THE MAIN CHAPEL�

�

First Friday Adoration�

9am � 5pm�

THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME—NOV. 11, 2018 



 

BUDGET REQUIRED � $6,597.00�

BUDGET COLLECTION RECEIVED�

� October 29, 2018�$3,674.00�

� Other�$522.00�

� �

�

Second Collection next weekend  is the collection 

for the Catholic Campaign for Human 

Development.  Please give to the CCHD Collection 

your support is appreciated.�

�

The Healing Mass will be this Sunday, November  

11 at 2:pm at St. James Chapel.�

�

Parishioners of St. Mary’s/St. James:  Please make 

out all checks that are payable to the church and chapel 

to St. Mary’s Church.  Please record on memo line 

what the check is intended for.  This makes it easier to 

direct payment where it is intended.  Thanks for your 

help in this matter.�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Below are the dates for the St. James Coffee Socials, 

held after the 8:30 a.m. Mass on the last Sunday of 

each month September through June.�  We hope you 

will attend.�  Donations of baked goods are always 

appreciated!�  However, if you'd also like to also join 

our informal group, please call Ginny Kovaleski at 401

�364�7317 for more information.�

�

November 25�

December 30*�

January 27�

February 24�

March 31�

April 28�

�

*If we have enough volunteers to staff the 

kitchen.�

�

 

�

RESPECT LIFE THEME 2018 “BE NOT AFRAID”�

Jesus is always with us.��“Behold, I am with you 

always, until the end of the age”..(MATT. 28:20)�

��

Under the guidance of Our Blessed Mother, “Do 

whatever he tells you.” (John 2:5)�

�

Think about praying for an unborn baby and their 

families.  Every day 4000 babies are killed by 

abortion.  They have so little protection only the hand 

of God can end this.  Prayer is the best weapon to help 

them…the most effective.  Say this prayer for nine 

months to save a baby’s life.�

�

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, I love you very much, I beg 

you to spare the life of the unborn baby that I have 

spiritually adopted who is in danger of abortion.�

.BEING PRO�LIFE is:�

� � � ��believing that a baby's life is a gift that should be 

cherished.�

� � � �believing that a mother is a precious human life 

with value and dignity.�

� � � �believing that all human life belongs only to the 

Creator who gave us life.�

� � � �believing that all life is God's to give and take .��

��

Respect Life rose for the week of  Nov. 11

th

 is for 

Father Mulcair 

�

�

Shop on AmazonSmile and 0.5% of your purchase 

price will be donated to R.I. Right to Life.  Visit 

Smile.amazon.com and select “Rhode Island Right 

To Life Educational Fund”�

��

Respect Life Ministry is sponsoring a Food and 

Personal Care Drive for our friends in need at 

RICAN.� Boxes will be at the churches with list 

of�needed items.� Thank you.�

�

For Respect Life news and events in the area and 

Diocese, please check out the ministry’s Facebook 

page “St. Mary’s Respect Life Ministry”�

�

�

�

 



�

�

�

�

Our Lord in the gospel today talks about the price of giving.  

Already in October we saw stores and shopping clubs showing 

us what gifts we can give each other for Christmas.  There are 

things we can give that have no monetary value to them.  

Kindness, compassion, forgiveness, mercy, patience, 

understanding, etc. have no monetary value.  Rather they are 

gifts from the heart.  Jesus points out that the widow’s gift 

came from her heart.  She trusted and believed that God would 

somehow watch over her.�

�

The widow in the first reading gives the prophet Elijah water 

and a little bread, all that she has in trusting in God’s mercy.  

People in our St. Vincent De Paul Society and our Respect 

Life committee trust in God and you and I to support their 

works of mercy and compassion.  What we do may go 

unnoticed by people around us, but it does not go unnoticed by 

God.  People who gave of themselves such as Vincent de Paul 

or Saint Mother Teresa or Dorothy Day had to give up the fear 

of how they would survive and place their faith and trust in the 

merciful hands of our Lord.  He calls us to do the same to 

place our faith and our lives in his merciful hands so we can 

help meet the needs of all our brothers and sisters.�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Readings for the Week of November 11, 2018�

Sunday: 1 Kgs 17:10�16/Ps 146:7, 8�9, 9�10 [1b]/Heb 

9:24�28/Mk 12:38�44 or 12:41�44�

Monday: Ti 1:1�9/Ps 24:1b�2, 3�4ab, 5�6 [cf. 6]/Lk 17:1�

6�

Tuesday: Ti 2:1�8, 11�14/Ps 37:3�4, 18 and 23, 27 and 

29 [39a]/Lk 17:7�10�

Wednesday: Ti 3:1�7/Ps 23:1b�3a, 3bc�4, 5, 6 [1]/Lk 

17:11�19�

Thursday: Phlm 7�20/Ps 146:7, 8�9a, 9bc�10 [5a]/Lk 

17:20�25�

Friday: 2 Jn 4�9/Ps 119:1, 2, 10, 11, 17, 18 [1b]/Lk 

17:26�37�

Saturday: 3 Jn 5�8/Ps 112:1�2, 3�4, 5�6/Lk 18:1�8�

Next Sunday: Dn 12:1�3/Ps 16:5, 8, 9�10, 11 [1]/Heb 

10:11�14, 18/Mk 13:24�32�

Observances for the Week of November 11, 2018�

Sunday: 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time; Veterans Day�

Monday: St. Josaphat, Bishop & Martyr; Veterans Day 

(observed)�

Tuesday: St. Frances Xavier Cabrini, Virgin�

Wednesday: �

Thursday: St. Albert the Great, Bishop & Doctor of the 

Church�

Friday: St. Margaret of Scotland; St. Gertrude, Virgin�

Saturday: St. Elizabeth of Hungary, Religious�

Next Sunday: 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time; World 

Day of the Poor�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

You were unmindful of the rock that begot you, 

   You forgot the God who gave you birth. 

When the Lord saw this, he was filled with loathing 

   And anger toward his sons and daughters. 

 

“I will hide my face from them,” he said, 

   “and see what will then become of them. 

What a fickle race they are, sons with no loyalty in 

them!” 

 

“Since they have provoked me with their ‘no-god’ 

   and angered me with their vain idols, 

I will provoke them with a ‘no-people’; 

   With a foolish nation I will anger them.” 

 

    Dt 32:18 

 

Are we not living this now ?   Pray for our country ! 

 

ONE NATION UNDER GOD 

Believe It, Live It, Love It !! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Vincent de Paul Breakfast/Lunch Program, 8:30-

11:30 at St Mary’s, building behind the Rectory. 

Our Program runs Oct-April, 2

nd

 & 4

th

 Wed of the 

month 

Join us ! 

 

 

Call for help        401-364-9413 

Call to Join SVdP   401-364-3242 ask for Cheryl 

�

�
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�

�

STATUS OF A PLACE OF OUR OWN,  REPORT #4                                     OCT. 22, 2018�

�

We should all be pleased with the progress of the building. In the past six weeks the cupola has been 

completed,  as has the roof shingles, the roof of the walk way, the rough electrical and rough plumbing, and 

the conduits for the three new parking lot lights have been installed.�

�

It has been determined that a target date for the building of Dec. 31, 2018 is possible but optimistic.  We are 

about one month beyond our early very optimistic schedule, with delays due to rain, permit issues,  small 

manpower issues and minor design changes.  Compared to any typical project of this size we are doing very 

well.�

�

In addition, our expenditures to this point are close to our early estimate,  but may need to be modified by a 

fire alarm system more extensive than expected and a rain drainage line to the retention area on the west 

side of the lot, imposed by the Dept. of Health.�

�

By the time you read this, the siding installation will probably be started, the remainder of the soffit work 

will be done, and the final doors installed.  At that point the building is closed in,  and the duct work and 

other prep for the heating system will be started.  This is followed by the insulation, and then the sheet 

rock�easy to say, but a lot of work.�

�

Our well issue with the Dept. of Health is not completely resolved,  they made one visit to our site, and plan 

another visit when the water line between the well and the chapel is installed.  At that time, we expect to 

know the final plan for the completion of that part or the project.�

�

The Building Committee thanks you for your prayers and financial support and we look forward to the 

successful completion of the building in the near future.�

 

It is not too late to make a pledge to the building fund,  contact Doug Noble to do so.�

�

The Building Committee�

Leo Mainelli,  Chr.�

�

 

 



�

Tickets for the 9th Annual St. Mary's Parish Christmas 

Party at the Haversham House in Westerly are on sale 

after all Masses at St. Mary's and St. James. Prices are 

the same as last year: $35 per adult includes $5 

donation to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul. $15 per 

child with no donation included. Come join your 

fellow parishioners for a seasonal celebration and help 

a great cause.�

Any parishioners interested in donating appetizers or 

door prizes for the party please call Karen White, 364�

5060.�

�

�

LECTORS�

Lector workbooks for the new liturgical Year Cycle C 

which starts on the First Sunday of Advent are 

available now in the sacristies of St. Mary’s Church 

and St. James Chapel.  Please pick one up.�

�

BISHOP HENDRICKEN OPEN HOUSE�

Bishop Hewndricken High School will hold an Open 

House on Sunday, November 18th, from noon�3:00 

p.m.  Information on admissions and financial aid as 

well as academics, college placement, athletic and 

extracurricular activities will be available.  The 

entrance exam for prospective 8th, 9th or 10th grade 

students will be held on Saturday, December 1, 2018 

at 8:30am.  For more information, please call the 

Admissions Office at 739�3450 ext. 162�

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAKE A JOYFUL NOISE TO THE LORD! 

 

I am extending an open invitation to 

parishioners who would like to consider 

joining the choir at St. Mary's.  We are a very 

enthusiastic, fun-loving and welcoming 

group looking for new members.  As the hymn 

goes, "All Are Welcome."  You do not 

need to read music in order to join.  The time 

commitment is thirty minutes before 

the 10 AM Sunday Mass and if you wanted to 

cantor, thirty minutes after mass.  It does 

not require coming out for a rehearsal during 

the week.  We have heard some wonderful 

voices in the congregation so why not join the 

choir and lead in worship.  Contact our 

music director, Joe Theroux at 

josephtheroux@hotmail.com or at 401-410-3278 

if interested. 

 

�

�

�

�


